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Curriculum and Instruction, Social Sceinces, announces the launching of its new website. Principals are 
asked to forward this briefing to all teachers.  

 

• Curriculum and Instruction, Social Sciences, announces the launching of our new website.  
• From this new website, you can access the most recent Weekly Briefings once they have been 

posted on the District’s Weekly Briefing Communication System; download the most recent 
curricular documents produced by Curriculum and Instruction, Social Sciences; find instructional 
support for enhancing pedagogical practices in social sciences; find information about grants that 
are managed and providing services to teachers and students in the District; and locate additional 
curricular information useful to teachers.  

• Please note that the new site is a work in progress and will evolve and improve over time.   
• Click on the link below to access the site and see what is new.  

http://socialsciences.dadeschools.net/.  

Click on the link below to access the site and see what is new.  
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Contact: Robert C. Brazofsky ( 305 995 1951 )  
Department: Curriculum and Instruction, Social Sciences 
 

 


